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THE AMERICAN SCIENTIFIC GLASSBLOWERS SOCIETY
302 Redbud Lane, Thomasville, NC 27360

American Scientific Glassblowers Society

Director’s Report
Southeast Section
ion Officers:
Director: Gene Nelson (256) 890-6544 (W) (256) 340-9508 (H)
Chair: Mark Wicker (970) 373-6631 (W) (901) 292-2968 (H)
Vice Chair:  Gary Dobos (803) 725-2781 (W) {(803) 278-0213 (H)
Sec./Treas. Robert Ketch (706) 542-3104 (W) (706) 754-4325 (H)
Section Profile;
No. of section meetings planned for the year: - 1
No. of meetings since last Board of Director’s meeting: 0
No. section members; 72
Average attendance at meetings (attended banquet): 70 to 80
Fimancial Resources: Good

How would you describe your typical section meeting? (Check all that apply)
Educational X
Social X
Tour Workshop X

ection enges:

Section challenges include increasing our membership in both the Section and National Societies,
increasing our representation at the National Symposium, and increesing Southeast member
participation in the hosting of workshops and seminars at the National meetings,

Oomments:

The Southeast Section has not had a sectional meeting since the June 2001 Board of Director’s
meeting. Our next meeting is scheduled for May 29, 2002 in Point Clesr, Alabama. We are looking
forward to a great meeting st this beautiful site. We encourage all Southeast Section members to
attend, as this meeting will be held in conjunction with the National meeting. Also, we will need your
attendance to make this meeting 8 success. Thank you for all your support and I look forward to
seeing you at the next meeting in Point Clear.

Submitted By: Gene Nelson
Director Southeast Section
October 14, 2001




